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Message from the PTA 

We have arranged another 
Rags2Riches4Schools clothing 
collection on 12th November 
2021.  Please donate any good 
quality clothing to support the 
school.  https://www.rags2riches4
schools.co.uk/ 
 
Rags2Riches do not accept 
uniform donations.  Should you 
have any excess uniform that 
you’d like to donate, please 
consider donating it to the PTA.  
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsh
eets/d/1TDBxF1AuTDN0Jws6K05
drBUjX3jNiF7d1I70EWJojnA/edit?
usp=sharing 
Please click on the link above to 
view what is available, and 
contact secretary@friendsoflaunt
on.co.uk should you wish to order 
any items.  Thank you to the 
parents who have already 
supported this effort by donating 
and purchasing items. 
We will shortly be organising a 
PTA fundraising planning meeting, 
and would like to encourage as 
many parents/caregivers as 
possible to attend and share your 
ideas with us.  
 
 

Message from St Mary’s 

Church 

AN INVITATION FROM ST MARY’S 
CHURCH 

 
You are welcome to come along to 

our 
Family Service 

Do join Revd Peter to celebrate 
HARVEST 

3 October at 11 am 
Details available from Revd Peter 

on 
revpeterwright@gmail.com 

or  01869 572272 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

 

The children in Willow Class are practising playing their song “Easy B”.  

 

In Oak Class the children have 
been reviewing books, bringing 
them to show their class, and 
explaining why they like them. 
Millie and Nora said “We have 
been reading the blurb aloud to 
the whole class and we each 
have a day when it is our turn.” 

Some very impressive an ingenious models of Stone Henge have been appearing 
in school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you feel able to send a contribution, 
the foods requested by the Food Bank 
are listed  and children should bring 
them into school on 11th October, 
when we will celebrate the Harvest 
Festival. 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

Bicester Food Bank 
 

Top Ten Items needed -  

• Tinned Meat 

• Tinned Tomatoes 

• Tinned Fish 

• Tinned Rice Pudding 

• Long Life fruit juice 

• Long life milk 

• Tinned baked beans 

• Tinned vegetables 

• Tea 

• Coffee 

https://www.rags2riches4schools.co.uk/
https://www.rags2riches4schools.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TDBxF1AuTDN0Jws6K05drBUjX3jNiF7d1I70EWJojnA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TDBxF1AuTDN0Jws6K05drBUjX3jNiF7d1I70EWJojnA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TDBxF1AuTDN0Jws6K05drBUjX3jNiF7d1I70EWJojnA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1TDBxF1AuTDN0Jws6K05drBUjX3jNiF7d1I70EWJojnA/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:revpeterwright@gmail.com
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Dates for your 

diary 

Photographs – Friday 1st 
October 
 
Theme Lunch – Thursday 
7th October (Meals to be 
order through School 
Money by midnight 
30.09.21) 
 
Reception Children – 
Vision Screening – 12th 
October  
(If you have not received 
the email about this please 
contact the school office). 
 

Term Dates 2021-2022  
 
 

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Please return all contact detail forms, permission forms and medical forms by 1st 
October. 
 
Island Pond Wood Community Event click link for more information 
Free family community event, Sunday 10th October 2-4pm. 
  

Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies.  
To ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to 
school with anything that contains nuts this includes sandwiches containing 
peanut butter or chocolate spread. 

 
Secondary School Open Evenings start next week, for more information follow 
the links below. 
 
The Bicester School Thursday 7th October 
Whitelands Academy Thursday 7th October 
 

Road Closure -  Information from EWR - Please be advised that Charbridge Lane will be 
closed from 17th October to 17th December between the Launton roundabout and 
Charbridge Way. Work will be carried out under normal 
working hours Monday 7am to Friday 6pm, Saturday 7am 
to 4pm. 

Regrettably, due to the extensive nature of the 
construction works required, the road will be fully closed to 
road users, cyclists, and pedestrians from Charbridge Way 
to the Launton roundabout for the entire duration of the 
closure. An approved diversionary route will be in place with clear signage displayed to 
direct traffic appropriately, access will be maintained to businesses and frontages. 

 
LFD tests are for people who are symptom free. They can identify people who 
have COVID but have no symptoms, and who could be passing it on to others 
without knowing.  
 
If you have symptoms of COVID -19  
If you, your child or anyone in the household has symptoms that could be COVID, 
no matter how mild, you need to get a PCR test.  
Get a PCR test - www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test Do not use an LFD home test. 
 

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/cba18e97-fdfa-488e-8c09-411ad5061be9/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202021%202022.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/page/detail/community-events-and-partnerships
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/93b5255c-6ffa-487c-9f7b-34c9edba7dd1/TBS%20Open%20Evening.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/a002ff4f-20f4-49cf-92af-a58aa4a5ed46/Whitelands%20Open%20Evening.pdf
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